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	Looking Ahead 2016

	Monday 
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday
	Sunday

	15
	16  FoLS 
Meeting 7.30 pm
	17 Northern Speeches, Mossburn
	18  Room 2 & 3 Camp Meeting 3.30 pm
	19
	20
	21

	22
	23   Eileen Ryan PHN here
	24  Ski/Skating Trip
	25
	26
	27
	28

	29 Polyfest, Invercargill
	30
	31
	1 Sept
	2
	3
	4

	5
	6 St John in Schools
	7
	8
	9
	10
	11

	12
	13 BOT Meeting;  Eileen Ryan PHN here
	14
	15
	16
	17
	18

	19 School Photos
	20
	21
	22 Production
	23 End of Term 3
	24
	25


FoLS (Friends of Lumsden School) Meeting: Tuesday 16th August (with cake and cuppa!) – All parents welcome. (
VIP’s of the Week
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Room 2 and 3 Camp Meeting

There will be a Camp meeting for parents of children in Rooms 2 and 3 on Thursday 18th August at 3.30 pm.
School Sores
These contagious sores are around.  

Signs:  



Scabby sores on exposed parts of body

How long child is infectious:
Until 24 hours after treatment with antibiotics has started or until sores are 

                                                          healed.

Exclusion from school:

Until 24 hours after treatment has started.
​​
Soccer Results

12th Grade played 6th August

Lumsden 6 Winton 1

POD: Jonty Richards

9th Grade game played 30th July

Lumsden 6 Winton 0

POD: Damin Baucke

Mid-Year Student Achievement Data Summary:

1. Progress against National Standards: Same children June 2015 compared with June 2016. 

( ) = June 2015

	
	Tracking ‘Below’
	Tracking ‘At’
	Tracking ‘Above’

	Reading
	4 (7)
	28 (28)
	19 (16)

	Writing
	9 (1)
	33 (36)
	9 (4)

	Maths
	8 (6)
	34 (39)
	9 (6)


2. Skill-focus Achievement: Information Gathering

This shows children’s achievement with regards to information gathering skills through reading, writing and oral language, e.g. asking and refining suitable questions’; talking about observations; gathering information from books and internet; using information sources purposefully.

	Developing
	Achieved
	Achieved to Advanced Level for their Year/Age

	10
	40
	16


Please contact the school if you would like to view the full reports which include break-down of boys/girls/Year groups (no student names); and close analysis and Future steps.
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Northern Stars

The Northern Stars netball team competed at this week's 
Year 6 netball tournament at Stadium Southland.  They 
competed extremely well and did both themselves and 
Lumsden School extremely proud.  A special mention to Grace 
Naylor who received a special award for being a good team 
mate. Mrs Hailes and the girls would like to thank Sandra 
Welsh for being an awesome coach and Maxine Stalker and 
Vicki Law for your fantastic support on the day!
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Netball Champions
Lumsden Year 5/6 Grade 7 netballers, with Mossburn peers wearing 

their medals after their win in the Central Netball Competition, which 

finished last Saturday.

Most valuable player: 
 Grace Naylor

Most improved: 

 Rebekah Kalweit

Coaches award: 

 Charlotte Stalker

Primary netballer of the year: Grace Naylor 


               Mackenzie holding the cup aloft. 

Welcome to School



Variety Dash Fun


Photography workshop 

Rochelle Dillon will be giving a photography workshop on Saturday 10th September 10am – 3 pm

Limited to 8 cost $20.00 per person

Butcher Shop Art Gallery Waikaia.

The workshop will be an introduction to good photography practice. Rochelle will cover composition, depth of field, lighting and help you enjoy your camera and be more confident with the photos you take. 

Rochelle lives in Balfour with husband Chris and their three children.  

She attained her portrait qualification with the NZ Institute of professional photography and has won awards at the Institute’s annual IRIS awards. Her passion for that perfect shot is evident in her work. 

For booking or more information please contact 

Annie Bourque 0212422796 or 032181183 and check out The Butcher Shop Facebook page.
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Dear School Friends and Families





                             I’m sure research would suggest there’s a positive 


                            correlation between blue sky and a positive mood!  If 


                            today is an example (Thursday as I write this), it was 


                            very enjoyable being on duty today at lunchtime and seeing the joyful play going on under the big blue brolly.





Hope it’s the same on the 24th for our Lumsden ‘Day Out’ on the mountain or at the ice rink.  Apologies for the short notice.  There happened to be a day free then within an otherwise clogged ski field diary, so thought we’d ‘seize the day’ to create the opportunity for families to ski at a significantly reduced rate, with a skate/swim alternative.   You’ve received ‘forms for Africa’ to fill out I appreciate you working through these and getting them back to us to enable us to proceed with organisation – Thank you.  It would be good to have them all back by Monday if you haven’t yet got them to us. 





Well done to our netball players who competed in the 


Southland Primary Schools Netball Tournament at the 


stadium in Invercargill this week: Rachael Miller, Issy 


Law, Grace Naylor, Giavana Santelli, Charlotte Stalker and Aillish Woods were members of the ‘Northern Stars’ team and won 3 of their 6 games.  Grace was given a special award from the organisers for being a supportive team member on and off the court – Excellent, Grace.  Many of these girls were also part of the Mossburn team that played on Saturdays, winning the 7th Grade competition for the 2016 season, which was  a great reward for their (and coach Sandra Welsh’s) efforts.





All the best to Rachael Miller and Kynan Marsh who compete in the Mid Dome inter-school speech contest at Mossburn next Wednesday. 





                          Next Friday we are having our annual Duffy School 


                          Leaders assembly.   NSC Head Girl Sophie Sangster, 


                          and Head Boy Jonathan Anderson will be visiting to 


                           talk to our children to promote reading and how it will help them with their future aspirations.  Mike Newell, new NSC principal will be coming too.  Assembly will be at the slightly earlier time of 2:20, and all are welcome to attend.





At this week’s Board of Trustees meeting, school wide mid-year achievement reports were presented in Reading, Writing, Maths (against National Standards) and English (Information Gathering).  The data shows very positive achievement tracking, and strategies are in place to help children who require a ‘boost’ to help their progress.  See over for more detail.





Have a good weekend.  Time for a bit of Rio watching!  Ka kite ano,














Andrew Watson


Principal
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NEWSLETTERS





     Please





Look for it on a Friday afternoon





Take note of anything needing attention





Return slips as soon as possible





      

















L U M S D E N   S C H O O L


Newsletter Issue 23 – August 12th 2016
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Reminder:


All Ski / Ice Skating forms must be returned on Monday.


Thanks!
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Reminder:  text follow lumsdenschool to 8987 so that you will receive immediate text notification of alerts and reminders via our twitter account (e.g. snow days, cancellations).  
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Congratulations to last week’s VIP recipients Harrison Maclean and Freddie Saunders for being so helpful in getting Room 1 children to their house groups without being asked.
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Welcome to School George the brand new vacuum cleaner (here, accompanied by Izzy). George is expertly driven by Dylan Bray every day after school.  Doing a great job Dylan!  
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